
 

 
 
Now some news about a course from one of our new tutors, Gary Simpson. 
 
From Wednesday 4th September (1 – 3 PM), Gary will be running eight-
weeks of Art for All classes held at Front Street. 
 
Gary will be following the successful format used by both Keith and Ted; 

tutored freestyle painting classes.  In these classes, participants will be 

painting (or drawing) a subject of their own choosing, in their preferred 

media and Gary will be on hand to provide expert advice and guidance.   

 
A donation of £6 per class is requested. 
 
If you are interested in a place on the course, please contact Wendy on 
info@newbigginartscentre.org    07766 856365   or    01670 708269  

 
 

• Choose what you want to paint (or draw) 

• Select what media you are going to use 

• If you need it, ask Gary how to get started and how to plan the creative 

process 

• Get started! 

• Gary will then be on hand to; 

o Give expert advice and guidance 

o Teach you the techniques required to do what you want to do 

o Help you learn from your efforts and those of your classmates 



o Give you as much (or as little) support as you want or need 

o Explain where things have gone wrong and where things have 

worked out perfectly 

o Help you develop your own style and improve the quality of 

your work. 

 
 
Gary has a BTec Foundation in Art and Design from North Tyneside College.  
Since then he has gained 20 years of experience as an artist and a tutor (he 
worked at Northgate at the same time as Ted) and developed his own unique 
styles in painting and his excellent sculpture work. 
 
See some of his work at https://www.facebook.com/p/Gary-Simpson-ART-
100063622012159/   
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